
 
 

YOUR SCHOOL MAY QUALIFY FOR FULLY-
FUNDED SCHOLARSHIPS! 

 
We’re really excited about the new and reformed suite of National 
Professional Qualifications this year and we still have some spaces 
left on for our 2021/2022 NPQs cohort - including the three new 
specialist NPQs! 
 
The National Professional Qualifications (NPQs) provide training and support for teachers and 
school leaders at all levels, from those who want to develop expertise in high quality teaching 
practice, such as behaviour management, to those leading multiple schools across trusts.  
 
From November, we will be offering: 
 
NPQ in Leading Teacher Development is fully funded by the Department for Education (DfE) 
and enables participants to develop an expertise that is flexible. Those doing this NPQ will be able 
to diagnose what teachers can do, including professional development, in order to adapt their 
school’s approach based on the teacher’s developing knowledge. The NPQLTD is recommended 
for those who have, or are aspiring to have, responsibilities for leading the development of 
teachers within their school.  
 
NPQ in Leading Teaching is designed for teachers who have, or are aspiring to have, 
responsibilities for leading teaching in a subject area, year group, key stage or phase. By 
undergoing this NPQ, you will learn how to create a culture of high expectations across the school, 
through articulating, modelling and rehearsing practices that contribute to the intended school 
culture and the responsibilities every member of the school community has in its creation.  
 
NPQ in Leading Behaviour and Culture demonstrates the essential knowledge, skills and 
concepts that underpin successful leadership of behaviour and culture. It sets out what those 
leading behaviour and culture should know and be able to do within the specialist areas related to 
their role and in relation to how to put new approaches into practice. This NPQ is for those who 
have, or aspire to have, responsibilities for leading behaviour and/or supporting pupil wellbeing.  
 
Alongside the three specialist NPQs, the existing three leadership NPQs have been reformed for 
this year, to a new and more flexible format - NPQ in Senior Leadership, NPQ in Headship and 
NPQ in Executive Leadership.  The content has been adapted based on an evidence base 
approved by the Education Endowment Foundation (EEF). The new frameworks seek to map out 
what best practice means for school leadership, in a move that takes these NPQs away from a 
more generic approach to leadership. These courses take 18 months to complete.  
 
 
The deadline to apply is the 23rd of September.  
 
If you would like some more information or would like to register your interest, please email 
inspirationteachinghub@inspirationtrust.org or phone 01603 733446. 
 
Alternatively, you can find us on our website, Twitter, Facebook or LinkedIn.  
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